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Build your healthcare career with frontline providers
The Gap Year is an innovative non-degree program designed for aspiring healthcare 

professionals who have an undergraduate degree to gain valuable experience providing 

direct patient care or essential behind-the-scenes services. Hosted by Northeastern University’s 

Roux Institute in Portland with employment opportunities throughout Maine.

Pre-Clinical Healthcare Gap Year in Maine

Applications 

open in 

January

Program highlights: 
 

• Full-time, paid employment for a required 12-month period

• $500 per month housing stipend

• Wraparound services including career development, 

networking opportunities, social experiences, and more

Application process

1. Submit 
interest form 
to the Roux.

2. Roux staff connect 
you with healthcare 

partners.

3. Healthcare partner 
identifies jobs that fit 
your career goals.

4. Apply for a job and 
accept offer if one is 

made!

6. Receive support 
from the Roux 
Institute for the 

year!

Learn More at 

This Link

Employment opportunities include:

Medical Assistant

ED Tech

Phlebotomist

Dental Assistant

Cardiac Tech

Research Assistant

Patient Services

Perioperative Tech

Rural Health

And More…
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